
 

 

 

 

 

Is your student missing a: 
 
 

Coat 
Jacket 
Hoodie 

Lunch box 
Bracelet 

Misc. item 
 

ALL LOST and found items will be DONATED to a local 
clothing closet over the holiday break. 

 
We search weekly for items with names 
and return them to student classrooms. 

 
NO NAME…WE CAN’T RETURN. 

 
Parents are welcome to look. 
Students are welcome to look. 

The lost and found is in the cafeteria. 
 

NO EXCEPTIONS - ALL items remaining in 

LOST AND FOUND will be bagged up and DONATED 
at 3pm on Friday, December 19. 

 

P.S.: We are announcing this to students daily on our morning 

video announcements. 

 


